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Yes. We are Re-opening!

Ahoy!

We are excited to announce following the NSW Government easing of restrictions,

we are re-opening our Club and restaurant this Friday, 15 October.

Staff will be wearing masks, check-in processes will be in place and we will be

following the NSW Government issued public health order.

With capacity restrictions in our restaurant, tables are limited so book now - it's

time to wine and dine by the water againl!

Book Now!

Be the envy of the park with our picnic hamper

Foys has launched a new picnic hamper experience in time for your sunny spring

outing out of lockdown.

Choose how you picnic with our seafood ($80) or charcuterie ($60) hamper, best

shared between two to three people. They are as pretty as they are tasty.

We also have bottles of wine available for takeaway, to pre-order with your picnic

feast, or pre-made cocktails to go on the day.
Just grab your picnic blanket and gol

Fre-order by 6pm Friday, for weekend pick up at Flying Bear Café (Milson Park

entrance).

2021-2022 Sailing Season Update

We are awaiting NSW Government restrictions to ease to a point that will allow
sailing to commence once more. Based on the current roadmap out of lockdown

we are working towards Saturday, October 30 to commence sailing season.

In the meantime, our skiffs are being worked on in preparation of the season, so
we can expect to see the magnificent historic 18-footers on the harbour in all their

glory very soon.

As soon as we know when we can officially start racing, and have our COVID

procedure outlined we will be broadcasting the season start. Stand byl

Jump onboard with us

For us your support has been, and remains critical, especially after months in

lockdown. Get behind your local Club and join us as a member...

As a member you enjoy access to waterfront drinks and dining, a $50 food and

beverage birthday voucher, discounts on food and beverages and so much more.

We can't wait to see you in venue from Friday, 15 October for a drink by the

Become a Member!

harbour.

How are we being COVID safe?

The Sydney Flying Squadron has implemented COVID SAFE procedures,
including the practicing of social distancing and hygiene procedures to ensure the
health and safety of all guests and staff.

Staff will be fully vaccinated and wearing masks, with check in processes in place.
Under the Government's Public Health Orders, all guests will be required to be

double vaccinated to enter the venue until 1 December 2021.

Woe look forward to seeing you at the Sydney Flying Squadron soon.

It’s time to foin our Club and socialise by the sea
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Stay safe, stay healthy
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